
  
A weekend to remember at the Kansas State USBC 
Women's Championship Tournament! 
Royal Crest Lanes-Lawrence, KS.  
April 9, 2022 
 

The Kansas State Women’s Tournament is in full swing and the pins were falling for one of 

our lady bowlers this past weekend!  On Saturday, April 9th, Mary Orf took to the lanes and 

accomplished something very special on multiple fronts!  

Bowling all nine games of competition in one day, Mary had a 694 series in the Team event 

followed by a 613 series in the Doubles event. And, if that wasn’t good enough, she topped off 

the day in her Singles event by bowling 300-207-300 for an 807 series!  By the end of the day, 

Mary was averaging 234 per game which culminated into to an impressive All Events Scratch 

Series of 2114 and a 2120 with her 6 pins of handicap!  

On behalf of the Kansas State USBC, please join us in congratulating Mary Orf on bowling the 

first 800 Series and having two 300 games in one set during the Kansas State USBC 

Women’s Championship Tournament!   

Mary is currently a sophomore and a collegiate bowler for the Wichita State University 

Women’s Team. She is a Kansas sanctioned bowler through Great Plains USBC and the Bud 

Lite Invitational League at Northrock Lanes in Wichita, KS. 

We will be recognizing her remarkable accomplishment with a Special Award to be presented 

at the Hall of Fame Banquet on June 24th, 2022.   

 


